
  

 

  

    

  

     

  

     

          

   
 
The Honorable Barbara Boxer 
112 Hart Senate Office Building 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
 
Dear Senator Boxer: 
  
From The San Francisco Bay to the Los Angeles River, California’s waterways are treasures. Our 
environment, our public health, and our way of life all depend on the health of our rivers, lakes, and 
streams. Therefore, on behalf of our organizations’ thousands of members and supporters, we are 



writing to thank you for your leadership on clean water. We value and need your leadership now more 
than ever to speak out in favor of EPA’s clean water rule. This is the Obama administration’s most 
significant step forward for clean water to date—proposing a rule to restore Clean Water Act protections 
to 140,000 miles of California’s streams, including those that feed and filter the San Francisco Bay. 
 
Over your years in the Senate, Californians have been able to depend on you as a strong voice for the 
waterways we love. Your work to help ensure that the San Francisco Bay gets the protections it deserves 
has been invaluable. 
 
As you know, Clean Water Act protections for small and intermittently-flowing streams and a host of 
wetlands have been in limbo for more than a decade because of a pair of Supreme Court cases and 
subsequent policies the Bush administration put in place to implement those court rulings. As a result, 
some categories of California’s waterways have been almost entirely written off, and others have been 
harder to protect. When finalized, this rule will help ensure that these waterways get the protection they 
deserve and protect the drinking water for 7.3 million Californians. 
 
As some members of Congress launch attack after attack on these commonsense efforts to protect 
waterways in California and across the country, we urge you to continue to stand up as a leader for our 
rivers, lakes, and bays and speak out to elevate the importance of the proposed Clean Water Act rule so 
that this and many more efforts to protect the waterways we love will become a reality.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nathan Weaver 
Clean Water Organizer 
Environment California 
 
Kathryn Phillips 
Director 
Sierra Club California 
 
Miriam Gordon 
California Director 
Clean Water Action 
 
David Lewis 
Executive Director 
Save the Bay 
 
Sarah Rose 
Chief Executive Officer 
California League of Conservation Voters 
 
Darcie Goodman Collins 
Executive Director 
League to Save Lake Tahoe 

Zach Plopper 
Coastal and Marine Director 
WildCoast 
 
Marc Holmes 
Program Director 
The Bay Institute 
 
Stefanie Sekich-Quinn 
California Policy Manager 
Surfrider 
 
Kirsten James 
Water Quality Science & Policy Director  
Heal the Bay 
 
Ryan Henson 
Policy Director 
California Wilderness Coalition 
 
Kim Delfino 
California Program Director 
Defenders of Wildlife 



Greg Suba 
Conservation Program Director 
California Native Plant Society 
 
Miyoko Sakashita 
Oceans Director 
Center for Biological Diversity 
 
Claire Robinson 
Managing Director 
Amigos de los Rios 
 
Laura Kasa 
Executive Director 
Save Our Shores 
 
Maggie Hall 
Staff Attorney 
Environmental Defense Center 
 
Steve Evans 
Wild & Scenic Program Consultant 
Friends of the River 
 
Susan Jordan 
Director 
California Coastal Protection Network 
 
Jeff Williams 
Founder 
Black Surfers Collective (BSC - CA) 
 
Marce Gutierrez 
Director 
Azul 
 
David McGuire 
Director 
Shark Stewards 
 
Amy Trainer 
Executive Director 
Environmental Action Committee of West 
Marin 
 
 

Sara Husby-Good 
Executive Director 
Tuleyome 
 
Ron Sundergill 
Senior Director, Pacific Region Office 
National Parks Conservation Association 
 
Stiv Wilson 
Associate Director 
The 5 Gyres Institute 
 
Dianna Cohen 
Chief Executive Officer 
Plastic Pollution Coalition 
 
Todd Steiner 
Executive Director 
Turtle Island Restoration Network 
 
Patty Clary 
Executive Director 
Californians for Alternatives to Toxics 
 
Barbara Barrigan-Parrilla 
Executive Director 
Restore the Delta  
 
Ron Bottorff 
Chairman 
Friends of the Santa Clara River 
 
Myrna Hayes 
Volunteer Preserve Manager 
Mare Island Heritage Trust 
 
Leslie Tamminen 
Consultant 
7th Generation Advisors 
 
David Quadhamer 
President 
Palos Verdes/South Bay Audubon Society 
 
 
 



Christopher Chin 
Executive Director 
Center for Oceanic Awareness, Research, & 
Education (COARE) 
 
Grant Werschkull & Patty McCleary 
Directors 
Smith River Alliance 
 
Mike Splain 
Executive Director 
Ventana Wilderness Alliance 
 
Evelyn Wendel 
Founding Director 
We Tap 
 
Cecily Smith 
Executive Director 
Foothill Conservancy 
 
Sara Kent 
Programs Director 
Coastal Environmental Rights Foundation 
 
Benjamin Kay 
Marine Biologist, Santa Monica College 
Science Instructor, Santa Monica High School 
Team Marine 
 
Joey Racano 
Director 
Ocean Outfall Group 
 
Geoffrey McQuilkin 
Executive Director 
Mono Lake Committee 
Dan York 
Associate Director 
The Wildlands Conservancy 
 
Robyn DiFalco 
Executive Director 
Butte Environmental Council 
 
 

Sal Salerno 
President 
Stanislaus Audubon Society 
 
Susan Harvey 
President 
North County Watch 
 
Barbara Salzman 
President 
Marin Audubon Society 
 
Linda Seeley 
President 
Terra Foundation of San Luis Obispo 
 
Dan Guthrie 
President 
Pomona Valley Audubon Society 
 
Steven Aceti 
Executive Director 
California Coastal Coalition (Cal Coast) 
 
Jim Doerksen 
Chairperson 
Save Mark West Creek 
 
Daniel Myers 
President 
Friends of the Navarro Watershed 
 
Lowell Young 
President 
Yosemite Area Audubon Society 
 
Larry Hanson 
Member Representative 
Sonoma County Water Coalition 
 
Caleb Dardick 
Executive Director 
South Yuba River Citizens League 
 
 
 



Dan Ehresman 
Executive Director 
Northcoast Environmental Center 
 
Tom Walsh 
President 
Fisheries Resource Volunteer Corps 
 
Steven Noixium Berrios 
Community Naturalist 
Literacy for Environmental Justice 
 
Natalynne DeLapp 
Executive Director 
Environmental Protection Information Center 
(EPIC) 
 
Debbie Sharpton 
Executive Director 
Mountains Restoration Trust 
 
Colin Bailey 
Executive Director 
Environmental Justice Coalition for Water 
 
Mary White 
Founder 
Clean Oceans Competition 
 
Larry Hanson 
Manager 
California River Watch 
 
Mel Nutter 
Chair 
League for Coastal Protection 
 
Larry Hanson 
Board Member 
Community Clean Water Institute 


